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Friday 30th June 2023  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 

What another busy week, I can’t believe we only have two full weeks left in 

school before the summer holidays! We celebrated St Peter and St Paul’s feast 

day yesterday with collective worships in class thinking about who are our 

guides in life.  

Our Nursery children and parents went for a very successful visit to the library 

with Mrs Head and Mrs McCormack, they received their library cards and have 

begun to loan their first books. We will be sharing information about joining 

the library to all children over the coming weeks.  
 

Mrs Keegan and I have seen some lovely work this week in relation to our 

Conservation writing projects, please ask the children about this at home.  
 

Well done to children who took part in the ‘Grow my £10’ project, they were 

all successful in making a profit which we will be donating to charity. Thank you 

for your support!  
 

Transition day: The Y7 city wide Transition day will now take place on 

Thursday 6th July, this will also be our whole school transition day, when the 

children will spend the day with their new teachers in their new classroom. All 

children will receive a letter today with information about their new class.  

 

Our Sports Day arrangements are as follows:  

 

Year groups Date and time  

EYFS – Nursery and Reception  Monday 3rd July at 9.15am 

KS1- Year 1 and Year 2  Monday 3rd July at 10.00am 

KS2 – Year 3 to Year 6 Wednesday 5th July at 1.30pm  
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You are welcome to attend and support the children. Children need their full 

PE kit and a water bottle/sun cream. 

 

NEU Strike action: There is planned strike action on Wednesday 5th July and 

Friday 7th July, the following classes will be closed: 

 

Class  Days closed 

Nursery class – ACORNS  

 

Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July  

Year 1 class- ELM  Wednesday 5th July  

Year 2 class- FIR Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 

 

 

Kepplewray residential: Sunday 2nd July to Tuesday 4th July. Our Y6 children 

and staff head off on Sunday morning up to Kepplewray and we are looking 

forward to a wonderful few days. We will share updates via our Twitter feed. A 

huge thank you to Mrs Kilbride, Mrs McCormick, Beatrice and Mr Bestwick for 

giving their time to make this experience possible. A huge thank you also to 

Mrs Austin for co-ordinating the planning for this event.  

 

Reminders:  

 Monday 10th July: Y2 trip to Crosby beach.  

 Tuesday 11th July- John Muir Award Ceremony Day for our group of Y3/4 
children.  

 Wednesday 12th July- Y6 Leavers Assembly 1.30pm. 

 Wednesday 12th July – Y6 Disco 4-6pm.  

 Friday 14th July – Y6 Leavers Mass 1.30pm (in church).  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs G Murphy 

Headteacher 


